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August 10, 2004

Randy Judkins
160 Delaware Court
Portland, ME 04103

Dear Randy,

On behalf of NASFAA and all of our Minneapolis Conferees, I want to sincerely thank you
for the outstanding presentation you delivered 2t the opening session of our Annual
Conference.

Your enthusiasm, wit, and talent combined with your wisdom set the perfect tone for our
meeting. I also am appreciative of your willingness to conduct a successful interest session
following your presentation.

Everyone I have spoken with enjoyed your humor and the chance to meet you. I am glad
you were able to stay for an extra day.

It was my pleasure to meet you and again, thanks for getting us started on a positive note.

Sincerely,
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Dallas Martin
President

“Opening Doors of Educational Opportunity”
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